

LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, MARCH, 2025

Hi Folks,
Snow, cold, windy---we are experiencing all of this, and my neighbors are on an island vacation and sent a picture of a beautiful swimming pool with the sun shining and everyone relaxing.  NOT FAIR
In this memo you are going to find a couple of attachments describing a new way for your faith communities to have an ad in the Celebrate Life resource book at no cost to the church! Gratefully, many of your communities are represented in the Book with an ad of one size or another. Make no mistake, we are very grateful for them!  But by offering what I call a Recognition Page to the members of your church; their modest donation will defray the cost of the ad that your church would usually have included in the Book. It is kind of hard to describe in words but hopefully, the attachments will explain it all. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at the office, 248-816-1546.
Speaking of ads----please “beat the bushes” for friends, neighbors, relatives, families, merchants or anyone else you can think of and ask them to take an ad in the Book. We are excited to have Rachel Campos Duffy, from Fox news, but the costs involved with her presence are rather steep and the ads help to provide the funds for her appearance.  Don’t forget to reserve your place for the dinner.  There is no charge for dinner but keep in mind it is a fundraiser!!!!
March 8th is Be The Change Day. Open to high school, college and beyond young people (and their parents!) offers an opportunity to learn how to effectively and without hostility share the pro-life position.  I have attached a flyer. Please pass it along to your Youth Ministers.
You will find several attachments to this mailing. Please share them with your faith community. If you have questions, please call me. 
There are a very few dates open for the White Crosses.  Please email Donna Jazowski, djaz28@comcast.net to inquire.

Love Life!
Diane 

